
 Drinking Water Challenge Grant Conference Meeting Minutes
October 15th, 2:30pm – 4:00pm EST

Participants



	· Pat Bickford New Hampshire

· Peter Tenebruso, New Jersey 

· Bryan Barrette, Rhode Island
· Deb LaFluer, Rhode Island

· Rod Dehner, Vermont
	· Ellie Kwong, EPA

· Ed Kim, EPA 
· Leslie Latt, Maine
· Doug Timms, enfoTech

· Rob Willis, Ross & Associates


Action Items



· Rob Willis will create a PPT with Exchange Network and Node information and post it to the website.  (DONE)
· Doug will post to the website the E-DMR Business Process Diagram.  (DONE)

Meeting Minutes


The group reviewed and approved the agenda.
ASDWA Update
Doug Timms gave an update about the ASDWA conference.  Laurie Cullerot gave a presentation on the Challenge Grant project.  Molly O’Neill of ECOS then followed with an Exchange Network presentation.  A representative from Louisiana then gave a presentation on Lab Services.  During the presentation, the representative from Louisiana asked Molly how much it should cost to build a Node.  The answer was less then $20,000 because the availability of reusable Node components.
Implementation Update
Each state was asked to give an update on the progress of their implementation.  Maine is working on development on an electronic data delivery system.  New Jersey had no update.  Rhode Island no update. Vermont is starting the design phase and think they are going to use ColdFusion.  
Registration Process

Rob Willis reminded the group that they were to email him a draft outline of their registration process by the COB on Monday.  Doug offered the services of John Coates to review each state’s registration process if they were interested.  

Doug quickly reviewed the NH submission process because of the unexpected absence of Dan Burleigh.  Doug indicated that he will try to answer as many questions as possible, but many of the questions will have to be answered by Dan at a later date.  

Pete Tenebruso asked what happens when NH received the wet-ink form?  When the paper application is received, the information in loaded up into the system only once NH has approved the form.  Ellie asked if New Hampshire will be cross checking if the lab is certified.  Dan will have to answer the question later.  Pat Bickford offered that NH will not accept data from a lab that is not certified.  

Rob Willis reviewed information about the Exchange Network and Nodes.  All information covered during this session is available in a PowerPoint presentation available on the website.  Doug reviewed information about the technical challenges involved in building a Node.  Doug gave the specific example of how a .NET Node will need a filter installed to talk to a Java Node.  Doug also talked about Network Clients and iterated how important clients are to the Network.  Lastly, Doug indicated how important Web Services orchestration will be in the future.  Doug proposed that a flow chart with basic exception handling be created for the challenge grant group.  This is a high-level orchestration document.  Doug will make available on the website an example from E-DMR.
